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Extra News Item 

This week we have had several parents ring to inform us that they or 

someone who lives with them has had a positive Covid test. 

If someone in your house develops symptoms of Covid then the whole 

household must self-isolate from that point and your children must not 

attend school; please do not wait for a test result to come back as these 

are currently taking up to a week. 

If the test result is negative, your children can return to school. 

If someone in your household is asked to self-isolate through test and 

trace; the rest of the household only need to self-isolate if that person then 

develops symptoms. 

Anyone who displays any symptoms of Covid must get tested. 

 

Thank you for your co-operation. 

 

 


